
DISPLAY BOX AD 
 

City of Sebastopol 
Notice to the Community to fill a Vacancy on the Design Review Board (DRB) 

 
The City of Sebastopol invites interested citizens to volunteer and apply for one (1) 
opening on the Design Review Board (DRB).  The open position is to fill the remainder of a 
term for a vacancy for a member of the general public with interest in City Design 
Review/Tree Board matters, for a term ending on December 31, 2021. 

 
A. The Commission shall consist of five members or such other numbers as the City 
Council shall, from time to time, determine by resolution, but in no event less than five 
members.  

 
B. The members of the Board shall be from among residents of the City of Sebastopol. 

 
C. Members shall serve at the pleasure of the City Council, and may be terminated without 
cause, by a majority of the City Council. 

 
D. Members shall not serve for more than two years unless reappointed by the City 
Council. 

 
 

Applications and further information are available at the City of Sebastopol Planning 
Department, 7120 Bodega Avenue, Sebastopol, CA 95472; email: 
rmansour@cityofsebastopol.org or phone 707-823-6167 for an application. 

 
All applications with original signatures must be submitted to the City Planning 
Department no later than July 16, 2021 by 4:00 pm. Interviews before the City Council will 
be scheduled for a later date. 
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